
NBHS  Whaler  Marching  Band
Uniform Drive
The  New  Bedford  High  School  Band  Boosters  Association  is
launching a campaign to raise $50,000 to purchase new uniforms
for the Whaler Marching Band. The 2015-2016 school year marks
the  16th  season  the  students  have  performed  in  regional
competitions, community parades, and school events wearing the
same uniforms purchased in 1999.

With little room in the school budget for this expense, the
Band Boosters Association is reaching out to businesses and
organizations in the Greater New Bedford community to ask for
donations to the uniform fund. For over 65 years, the New
Bedford High School Band has been an integral part of the
Greater New Bedford community. The Band’s mission is to be
inspirational as well as educational, teaching students to
participate actively and contribute their talents to their
school and community.

We are confident that, with your help, we can find support for
our young musicians from that same community.Thank you in
advance for helping us reach this goal for the Band students
at New Bedford High School.

Web/Donation link:

www.whalersmarchingband.org

GoFundMe:

www.gofundme.com/nbhs-newuniforms

Please make checks payable to:

New Bedford Band Boosters
New Uniform Drive
Attn: Eric Drew
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